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	Abstract
	This document is a letter to JSR 307 for creating a liaison relationship between JSR 307 and IEEE 802.21 WG

	Purpose
	To send a liaison letter to JSR 307 from IEEE 802.21

	Notice
	This document has been prepared to assist the IEEE 802.21 Working Group. It is offered as a basis for discussion and is not binding on the contributing individual(s) or organization(s). The material in this document is subject to change in form and content after further study. The contributor(s) reserve(s) the right to add, amend or withdraw material contained herein.
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	The contributor grants a free, irrevocable license to the IEEE to incorporate material contained in this contribution, and any modifications thereof, in the creation of an IEEE Standards publication; to copyright in the IEEE’s name any IEEE Standards publication even though it may include portions of this contribution; and at the IEEE’s sole discretion to permit others to reproduce in whole or in part the resulting IEEE Standards publication. The contributor also acknowledges and accepts that IEEE 802.21 may make this contribution public.

	Patent Policy
	The contributor is familiar with IEEE patent policy, as stated in Section 6 of the IEEE-SA Standards Board bylaws <http://standards.ieee.org/guides/bylaws/sect6-7.html#6> and in Understanding Patent Issues During IEEE Standards Development http://standards.ieee.org/board/pat/faq.pdf


From: Vivek Gupta (vivek.g.gupta@intel.com), Chair, IEEE 802.21 Working Group

Michael G. Williams (michael.g.williams@nokia.com), Vice Chair, IEEE 802.21 Working Group
To: 
Mike Milikich <Mike.Milikich@motorola.com> Motorola, JSR 307 Spec Lead
Eric Overtoom <Eric.Overtoom@motorola.com> Motorola, JSR 307 Spec Lead

Title:  Creating liaison relationship between JSR 307 and IEEE 802.21 WG
Dear Mr. Milikich and Mr. Overtoom,

The IEEE 802.21 working group is creating standards to optimize mobility in a media independent fashion. The draft standard defines primitives that can enable users to be aware of the network and connection conditions, control the link characteristics underneath sessions in progress, and optimize IP session continuity during handover on mobile devices. There appears to be similar work in Java Specification Requests (JSR) 307: Network Mobility and Mobile Data API.
On behalf of the IEEE 802.21 Working Group, we would like to offer our work for consideration as input for the JSR 307 work and express our interest to create a liaison relationship with JSR 307 for that purpose. We also invite JSR 307 members to present an overview of the JSR 307 work at the IEEE 802 Wireless Interim Session in September 2007 to be held at Hilton Waikoloa Village, Waikoloa, Hawaii, USA (http://www.ieee802.org/meeting/index.html).
We look forward to establishing the liaison and having fruitful discussions between our groups.
Best Regards,

Vivek Gupta
Michael G. Williams
cc: Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 Executive Committee
